
 

 

 

9 October 2022 

Dear Families, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I have a couple of updates and some news items to go through with you all for clarity 
and communication. 

Equipment and Uniform Shop 

The equipment and uniform shop is open from 8am to 8:15. All items are available for purchase or loan 

Free Breakfast 8am in the Bistro 

Bagels, cereal and toast are available for free at 8am every morning 

Y13 PPE1 Exams start this week 

All timetables have gone to students. This is an exercise to see where gaps are to move learning forwards and to generate working 
grades. 

Y11 Parental Information Evening 20 October 6-7 

There is a parental information evening for all Y11 parents from 6-7 on Thursday 20 October. Please ensure that you attend so that 
you can support your child through a very important year for them. All Y11 students now have a revision timetable following the 
mentoring session.  

The full revision timetable for Y11 revision classes will start on 7/11/22 with most subjects. More information will be provided at 
the Information Evening. 

Extra Curricular Offer - Week Commencing 10/10/22 

The following clubs are taking place from this week: 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Year 7 Drama Club 

Boys Football 

Book Club 

Netball Girls Football 

Be Her Lead 

 Art Club 

Year 8 Drama Club 

Book Club 

Boys Football 

Netball 

Girls Football  Art Club 

Year 9 Drama Club Netball Girls Football Boys Football Art Club 

Year 10 Boys Football Drama 

PE 

Be Her Lead 

Photography 

Art 

  

Year 11 Maths Revision Drama  

PE 

Photography 

GCSE Art 

 English Revision 

Art Component 1 
Catch up 

All Years Singing 

Guitar 

Fitness 

Dodgeball 

Singing 

Guitar 

Debate Team 

Homework Club 

Singing 

Music 

Technology 

Orchestra 

Table Tennis 

Badminton 

Show Rehearsal 

Homework Club 

Equality & Diversity 

Homework Club 

Band Rehearsal 

 

Learning Habits 

We continue to embed our learning habits for success in adult life and to prioritise teaching and learning in the school with a focus on 
our On Task behaviour. Please ensure that your child attends Mountain Rescue for any uniform or equipment that they may need and 
arrives to school on time with their homework for that day to avoid a correction. 



 

 

Graduated corrections will return this week now that the system is functioning correctly because our students don't think it is fair that 
they should all receive the same 30 minute sanction for 1 or 2 or 3 learning habits that are not followed in a day. More information to 
follow from Mr Hughes. 

 

Please encourage your child to participate in the extra-curricular sessions available to them. It was great to see the talent at the Bugsy 
Malone auditions. Tickets will go on sale very soon. 

Have a fantastic week. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs R Fidler 

Principal 

Dixons Academies Trust 


